## SPRINGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Cavendish Street, Sheffield S3 7RZ
Tel: 0114 272 3455 Fax: 0114 249 3291
E Mail - enquiries@springfield.sheffield.sch.uk

Linda Joseph –Headteacher Sally Holder – Co-Headteacher/ Deputy Headteacher.



16th January 2018



Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day is being celebrated in schools across the country on Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March 2018. At Springfield we will be celebrating all week with book related activities in our classrooms which cover all aspects of the curriculum as well as Literacy.

On Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March, pupils and staff are welcomed to come to school dressed as their favourite Storybook character. This was well received last year and pupils spoke enthusiastically about the characters they were dressed as.

Advance notice is given for this as I know families appreciate the time given to think about which character they would like to dress as. We do not expect any of our families to buy costumes, instead welcome creativity in using clothing they already have in order to look like their story characters.

We look forward to celebrating this event in school and thank you for your continued support.

Yours,

Mrs. D. Pycroft Assistant Headteacher.



Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter.

## Achieving Together













Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter.

## Achieving Together











